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Windham Soccer Association Home Game Guidance for Visitors 

 

The parking lot at Griffin Park is one-way.  Please follow posted signage to identify entry and exit 
locations. 

 

All players and spectators are required to wear masks from the parking lot to the fields at the back of 
Griffin Park when arriving and leaving.  Players may remove their masks when involved in active play 
or taking a drink from a beverage.  Players should wear masks when sitting on the sideline bench 
areas and maintain 6’ social distancing. 

 

All spectators MUST wear masks at all times while at the facility.  Spectators to our matches shall 
remain outside of all “in play” areas and shall maintain physical distancing while watching events.  
They should be at least 6-feet from anyone from another household.  Visitors are not allowed on the 
field of play or near the bench area. 

 

Coaches are required to wear mask or face covering on the field at all times. 

 

While we would like to limit the number of guests attending with each visiting player to one, we do 
understand this is not always practical.  Visiting team spectators are limited to a maximum of no more 
than 2 immediate family members per player with no exception. The park is heavily used by residents 
for baseball, basketball, walking, playground, tennis, and basketball as well as soccer.   

 

Exit the park immediately upon completion of matches. 

 

Do not leave any trash on the fields.  Extra receptacles have been added in the park for trash disposal. 

 

Bathroom facilities are available but are not regularly sanitized.  We recommend hand sanitizer be used 
following use.   

 

Failure to abide by the stated guidelines may result in being asked to leave the facilities and wait in your 
car until the match is finished or being asked to leave the park with your player in extreme cases. 


